TETHYS

Petroleum

Tethys Petroleum Limited

Change of Auditor Notice

Pursuant to National Instrument 51-102, Section 4.11

It is proposed that Tethys Petroleum Limited (the "Corporation") will change its auditor from KPMG
LLP, Chartered Accountants, London, UK (the "former auditor") to PricewaterhouseCoopers LLP,
Chartered Accountants, Calgary, Canada (the "successor auditor"), effective as of the date hereof.

The Audit Committee of the Board of Directors made the recommendation for the change of auditors.

In accordance with National Instrument 51-102 - Continuous Disclosure Obligations ("NI 51-102"), the
Corporation reports that:

1. theformer auditor has therefore been terminated as auditor of the Corporation effective as of the
date hereof;

2. the former auditor will not be proposed to shareholders at the next annual meeting of
shareholders for reappointment;

3. therewere no reservations in the former auditor's reports in connection with the audits of the two
most recently completed fiscal years and any period subsequent to the most recently completed
fiscal year for which an audit report was issued and preceding the date of expiry of the former
auditor's term of office; and

4. thereare no "reportable events' as such term is defined in NI 51-102.

The change of auditor and the recommendation to appoint the successor auditor was approved by the audit
committee and the board of directors of the Corporation.

Dated at Guernsey, British Isles, and this November 25 day of 2014.

Tethys Petroleum Limited
(signed) “Denise Lay”

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS

per: Ms. Denise Lay, Finance Director and Chief Financial Officer

Registered Office: 89 Nexus Way, Camana Bay, Grand Cayman, KY1-9007, Cayman Islands
Listed on the Toronto Stock Exchange (TSX) and the London Stock Exchange (LSE) with the symbol "TPL"



